
Apri123, 2013

To: Planning and Land Use Management Committee

Re: Realignment of City Departrnents .

Dear Committee Members,

We are a residential developmentcompany that has been deye19Pii~g and building tesidential projects
in.Los Angeles since 1994,Weal'y currentlybuilding 7 projects in LOI3 Angeles and have manyrnore
in the process forpermits, .

We reviewed the-proposed realignmentofCity Departments. and. we are in favor :ofthe proposal.
We are hoping that parts ofDWP and the Rousing Department will be considered in the realignment
process as well.

I could not attend themeetingtoday but wanted toshareonr opinion with you. We believe that the
realignment will help solvemany problemsand delays in the entitlement process and' plan check
process.

Thanks for taking the time to read this letter

Sincerely,

£OmeBUijde~
A Division of Evenhaim.Industries Corp.
shawn@calhomehuHders.com .
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